
SIGNING UP FOR CHOIR WITHOUT AN AUDITION


Students wishing to be in Canyon Chorale DO NOT need to audition.  They can simply register 
for the class with their academic advisor. 


AUDITIONING FOR AN ADVANCED CHOIR


For students who wish to audition for Advanced Treble Choir or Chamber Singers they must go 
through the May audition. This year, auditions will be held between May 8-12, 2023.


This live audition consists of:

• Vocal scales

• An a cappella rendition of the Star-Spangled Banner until the word “gleaming”

• Tonal memory exercises (Mr. Hurty plays five notes and you echo the notes back–see 

examples HERE)

• A four-measure sight-singing exercise (See examples HERE). 

• You can reference the audition demo videos and backing tracks HERE to see an example 

of what you will be asked to do.


Sign up for an audition time HERE.  


If you missed the May audition and would still like to audition, send Mr. Hurty an email. Again, 
if you have any questions, or if something isn’t working right, please don’t hesitate to email me 
at jhurty@orangeusd.org


https://drive.google.com/file/d/15Iot1fau-CFeG6oMSw3zM94uu93j39K5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/18aFCKIwaZEFbbJx8Df97ipbhjXfSaHs7?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1JUy9L9E4pmNaZ7wyz4wycRWLcTWJIBXR?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084DADA62CA2FCC16-canyon

